
Cambridge Road 
overbridge tie-in 
works
Road closure information

Major works on the Takitimu North 
Link project will require a full closure  
of a section of Moffat Road, 
Bethlehem, for three months from 
January 2024 until April 2024.

This will be a significant disruption 
to travel through this area with local 
alternative routes for light vehicles  
and heavy trucks to use State Highway 
29/Takitimu Drive Toll Road. 

What we are doing
Takitimu North Link Stage One will connect 
Tauranga and Te Puna with a new 4-lane 
expressway and shared path. It will improve 
safety, access, resilience, and provide greater 
travel choice. As part of the project a new 
overbridge at Cambridge Road is being built  
and major works currently underway will  
connect the bridge to the existing Cambridge 
and Moffat roads.

The following activities will occur during this 
closure:
•	 Digging out the existing pavements  

and realigning the road level to the  
required height.

•	 Pavement construction.
•	 Footpaths, road signage, road markings  

and landscaping installation.

Traffic management
Careful consideration has gone into 
recommended alternative routes for both light 
and heavy vehicles during the closure of a 
section of Moffat Road.

Safety is our primary concern, especially  
for the residents in the affected area. There  
are pedestrians and cyclists, some of whom  
are children, as well as residents’ cars and  
other vehicles in this area. Increased volumes  
of traffic poses a significant risk to their safety. 

For this reason, we encourage people to take  
the recommended routes as outlined in the  
map, not short cuts, and plan for additional  
travel time.

Got a question? 
If you would like more  
information please contact us  
at info@takitimunorthlink.co.nz

For further updates, please 
subscribe to our e-newsletter 
nzta.govt.nz/cambridge-road

Phone 0800 865 776  
or text 8443

What you need to know
•	 Our standard construction work hours  

are Monday to Saturday between  
7am and 6pm.

•	 There will be increased noise and 
vibrations associated with most of this 
construction work. We will do what we 
can to minimise this.

•	 Keep yourself and your children, as well as 
pets at a safe distance from the work site. 

•	 All work sites are subject to weather and 
other unforeseen conditions. 

•	 There will be temporary speed reductions 
in place while this work is undertaken. 
Please follow on-site traffic signage and 
instructions from our team. 
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There will be a road closure on a section 
of Moffat Road outside the Tauranga 
Adventist School to Cambridge Road East.

Key

  Road closed 

  Light vehicles  
All light vehicle traffic will be required to use 
alternative routes, the preferred route is via 
Cambridge Road East to Waihī Road. 

  Heavy vehicles 
All heavy vehicles (above 15T) will need to  
use SH29/Takitimu Drive Toll Road which  
will be toll exempted for heavy vehicles only 
during this time.

*�Dates of closure may change.
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Heavy vehicle  
alternative route

Light vehicle  
alternative route

Cambridge Road 
overbridge tie-in works
Road closure and  
alternative routes
January – April 2024*

Use Elizabeth St  
off ramp and 
roundabout


